
Attention All Alumni of the 
Department of Political Science,  

U of T 
 

  

Do you want to be involved in the creation of 
the new POL Alumni Association at the 

University of Toronto or have ideas on how to 
launch this exciting initiative? 

If so  
 

Join Us for a  
Political Science Alumni Meeting 

 
Tuesday, June 15, 2010 

4:15 – 6:15 p.m. 
Sidney Smith Hall, Room 3130 

100 St George Street 
Toronto, Ontario 

M5S 3G3 
  
 If you will be attending, please e-mail Matthew 

Cuthbert at polsci.alum@utoronto.ca  
 

All Alumni of the Department of Political Science 
Are Welcome  

 See You There!  


